Harry Rich reappointed as Registrar of
Consultant Lobbyists

News story

Minister of State, Lord True, has reappointed Harry Rich as the Registrar of
Consultant Lobbyists.

=

Lord True, Minister of State, has reappointed Harry Rich as the Registrar of
Consultant Lobbyists. His new term will commence from 22 September 2022 for a
term of no more than three years on a fixed term contract with the
possibility of further reappointment.

Harry Rich is Chair of the Intellectual Property Office, Chair of the
Valuation Tribunal Service, non-executive director of the Press Recognition
Panel, governor of the Glasgow School of Art, an Executive Coach and business
advisor. He is Companion of the Chartered Management Institute and Fellow of
the Royal Society of Arts. He is also a qualified but non-practising
solicitor.

The Registrar of Consultant Lobbyists is an independent, statutory office
established by the Transparency of Lobbying, Non-Party Campaigning and Trade
Union Administration Act 2014. The Registrar is responsible for keeping and
publishing a register of consultant lobbyists. The Registrar has a duty to
monitor compliance with the requirement to register and a power to undertake
enforcement action in instances of non-compliance.

The Registrar of Consultant Lobbyists is responsible for overseeing the
operation of the Office of the Registrar of Consultant Lobbyists. Further
information on the lobbying register can be found on the website of the

Office of the Registrar of Consultant Lobbyists.
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